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Saturday 19th March 2016 - Kent Cavern, Torquay. 
 
There were 9 children and 7 adults on this day out to Kent Cavern. We booked to go 
on a tour in the cave which lasted about 30 minutes. The children were all excited to 
see how big and how deep the cave was. There was so many different ways to  
Explore, but it was all very interesting to see. The children learnt new names such 
as stalagmites which are rock formations that have risen from the floor and  
stalactites which are rock formations hanging down from the ceiling of the cave. It 
was very cold and wet too. At the end of the tour we were told 
that there are about 100 spiders around the entrance! 

Saturday 16th April 2016 - ibounce (Trampoline), Newton Abbot. 
 
There were 12 children and 7 adults on this day out. ibounce is very new and has 
only been open for 1 month. The children spent an hour together, jumping in the 
open trampolines area, the dodgeball centre and on the giant airbag. Some of the 
older children had a go on the somersault track. By the end of the session, they 
were all very hot and sweaty. Some of the dads wanted to have a go but  
unfortunately they hadnôt realised that they had to book online before. Maybe next 
time, mums and dads can have a go too! 

Living Options Devon, CODA (Children of Deaf Adults) Project, 

Ground Floor Units, 3 - 4 Cranmere Court, Lustleigh Close,  

Matford Business Park, Exeter, Devon, EX2 8PW. 

1 of 2 

Forever CODA (Children of Deaf Adults) 

 

Quarterly Newsletter 
March to May 2016 



 

 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Quarterly Newsletter 
September to November 2015 

Saturday 21st May 2016 - Devon County Show. 
 
There 8 children and 11 adults on this day out to Devon County Show. We went  
everywhere and we still didn't have time to see everything. We managed to go into 
the food tent where we tried loads of different foods that are all locally produced. 
There was honey, cheese, bread, drinks and lots of different favoured fudges. Then 
we went to see the animals and finally we went to see the old tractors and traction 
engines. There was also a fairground and some of the children went up on the big 
wheel to get a better view of the show. We also watched Titan the robot which the 
children thought was very good and very funny. 
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